

7<sup>th</sup> November 2014

Dear Shareholder

Today we are announcing our interim results for the six months to 30 September 2014.

For those shareholders who have consented to receiving electronic form communication the interim results will be sent to you by email.

For those shareholders who have indicated a continued preference to receive paper form communication a copy of the company's interim results will sent to you under separate cover.

For those shareholders who neither expressed a wish to receive electronic form communication or Paper Form Communication our interim results are now available for viewing or can be downloaded from the company's website <a href="www.prime-people.co.uk">www.prime-people.co.uk</a>. In order to access this information you will need to go to 'Investor Relations - News' where this announcement is held.

Yours faithfully,

C I Heayberd

Company Secretary